McGinTy, HitcH, PERSON,
YEADON & ANDERSON, P.C.

MEMORANDUM

TO: Charlotte City Council
FROM: Thomas M. Hitch, City Attorney
RE: CITY ATTORNEY REPORT

DATE: April 14,2021

The following is my report to the City Council on issues in which our office
has been engaged since the last Council meeting;:

1. Special Assessment District for Fire Department. [ have prepared the
resolution that the City Council will, if it so decides, adopt to establish the District
and to begin the process of developing a Special Assessment Roll to be further
reviewed by the Council and public.

2. Ordinance Drafting. We have been contacted by Chief Brentar regarding
investigating pawn shop regulations within the City. Apparently there have been

inquiries regarding such a business.

£ )8 City Manager conferences. From time to time, I continue to have
conferences with the City Manager regarding various City issues.
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